
π 

Vol 156  ☩  Nov 19, 2017

Sixth Sunday after Epiphany

A Thought for Sunday

Faith is like a mustard seed, is 

what Our Divine Master tells us in the 
Gospel today.   

Putting a slight twist on this, it seems to 
make too much sense for the average 
Catholic. If our lives, cares, belongings 
and interests are the tree, too many of 
us only give God the seed.  

Of the totality of our day, few there are 
that pray more than 3% of that time. Of 
the totality of our belongings, few there 
are that give God even the biblical 10% - 
and that is usually after taxes. Most, 
unfortunately, give less than 3%.  

Of the many who come to Sunday Mass, 
less than 3% go to daily Mass, and we 
could ask of those who say they are 

Catholic, how many actually go to 
Mass, even on Sunday? 

But if we look at this tree vs seed 
thing, we see that amazingly, while 
we give God is the seed, God gives us 
the tree.  

And if we give God more, He gives us 
yet more - in this life and in the Life 
to come.  

Don’t be stingy with God.  
Everything you have came from Him!  

On behalf of Fr Masutti, Fr John 
Paul, Fr Solis and myself, may you 
have a happy Thanksgiving! 

God bless you,  
          Fr Fryar   



 

Announcements

Thanksgiving Day Mass will be the usual 6:45 am Mass at St. Victor’s. 

We will not have catechism this week. The next catechism 

will be on December 1st, 5:30 at St. Victor’s offices.  

Refreshments after Mass will only be once a month from 

now on, for a while. We were finding that few people were 
volunteering to help, and we cannot expect the same individuals to 
spend so much of their time and effort and money to do this every 
week for everyone else. They also sing in the choir so the amount 
of time they spent each Sunday serving all of us is definitely 
heroic. Thank you! We will have a potluck on the fourth Sunday 
of each month from now on.  

on the second Sunday of December, (Dec 10) we will have 

the first annual FSSP of LA Status Presentation. Because of the 
difficulty of setting up a location for many people to be present, 
we will do the presentation in the church at St. Victor’s after the 
7:00 pm Mass that day.  

Fr Masutti will be away from the 17th - 25th to replace a 

priest in our Guadalajara apostolate. There will be no changes to 
the Mass schedule during his absence.  

Hymns 
At St. Victor’s 7PM 

PROCESSIONAL: 
 Organ 

Mass begins on: 
Page 570  

Propers: 
Page 427 

Credo: 

#780 

Recessional: 
#870 

Blessed are  
the Sons of God 

 
Please remember  

to return the hymnals 
to the hymnal rack at 
the back of the church.  

God reward you!



 
more Announcements

End of year is coming. If you need to make donations for the benefit of tax 

deductions before the end of the year, please consider the FSSP of LA first. In our 
campaign we currently have $1.68m in pledges, and $500,000 cash in the building 
fund. In order to purchase a church we need to have 60% in cash, which means we 
would currently be able to purchase a church for around $800,000 - which of course is 
impossible, there is nothing at that price. The sooner we can raise our cash in the 
building fund, the sooner we can go looking for what is on the market.  

Along those lines, if you know friends or relatives who are looking to give end of year 
donations, please tell them to consider us. We need a church. Have them contact Fr 
Fryar and set up a meeting with him.  

Mark your calendars for December 9th at noon - we will participate in the 

consecration of California to Our Lady by praying the Rosary around the perimeter of 
the state. More info on that to follow.  

Midnight Mass this Christmas will be like last year - a candlelit Midnight Mass at 

St. Victor’s in W. Hollywood. Invite your friends! This is a great introduction to the 
Extraordinary Form of the Mass!  

Other times for December Feast Days will be posted soon. 



fssp.la
Contact 
http://fssp.la  
email@fssp.la 
323-454-1002 

FSSP of LA 
645 W. 9th St Unit 110-419 
Los Angeles CA 90015 

Rev. Fr. Fryar FSSP  
frfryar@me.com 

Rev. Fr. MASUTTI FSSP  
Patermasutti@gmail.com 

Choir 
Jeff Ostrowski  
Director of Music 

jeff@ccwatershed.org 

Altar Serving 
Br. MArk QUinto  

MC 
mrkquintofsp@gmail.com   

Hospitality 
Jo Anne Pulley  

jspulley@gmail.com 
FSSP.LA Registration Request 

Please send me a registration package. I would like to  
be part of the FSSP.LA Community! 

Contact information: 

 Name: ______________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________ 

 City/State/Zip: _________________________ 

email: ___________________________ 

  Phone: ___________________ 

         Give this form to an usher or mail it in.

Please mark the appropriate box:  

☐  I’m just interested 

☐  I might be a future parishioner 

☐  I definitely will be a future 
parishioner 

☐  I want to help you make this 
happen! 

☐  Please contact me ASAP!

San Felipe Chapel 
738 N. Geraghty Ave 

Los Angeles CA 90063 

Sunday 10:00 AM 

Monday 7:00 PM 
Followed by potluck and conference 

First Friday - 7:00 PM

St. Victor’s Church 
8634 Holloway Dr 

W. Hollywood CA 90069 

Sunday 7:00 PM High Mass 

Tues & Fri - 7:00 PM  
Mon, Wed & Thurs  

6:45 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Mass Times 
Confessions 30 min before each Mass

The Priestly Fraternity  
of St. Peter in Los Angeles

for all mail and sending donations,  
please use the W 9th St address! 


